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SOUTH POINT SCHOOL 

An ISO 45001:2018 Certified Institution 

NOTICE  
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Online classes will be held on Thursday, September 1, 

2022. The routine and Zoom link for the same will be 

shared through the School app. 

 

Classes will remain suspended on Friday, September 2, 

2022 owing to the Parent Teacher Meeting to be held 

on that day. 

 

Kindly note that since offline classes have resumed in 

full-swing, and pupils have settled down in their normal 

school-routine, weekly synopsis of lessons taught will 

no longer be uploaded on MS Teams. 

 

Thank you 

 

Principal 

31.08.2022 

 


